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June 21, 2013
The County of St .Paul

Public Works

Attention: Shelia Kitz & Councillors
Re: Road Pavement Michaud Estaies

We were advised earlier this year that the access roads to our fots in the Michaud Estates would be
paved shortly after the May long weekend.

To date there has been not activity in preparation for tha paving.....in fact there does not appear any
maintenance has been done to the existing roads, as they are overgrown. '

As taxpayers we have been patient in the upgrading of these roads but current condition of these roads
are discouraging further lot development.

What date is the paving of these roads now scheduled?
Yours truly,

Richard and Joan Flood



